
 

June 

 Town Board Report 

RECREATION: 

- Current youth programs include baseball, softball, t-ball, horseback riding, swimming, and girls’ 

open gym. 

- Current adult programs include cardio step, strength and stretch and yoga chi.  

- The new batting cage has been completed. 

- Summer programs start next week. 

- Our annual 10U and 12U baseball tournament will be held July 6th and 7th. 

- The Town Barn field is currently rented by soccer and lacrosse groups. 

PARKS: 

- Our cheerleading group held a phenomenally successful car show at Myers Park on June 2nd. 

- Guarded swimming at Myers Park will open for the season on July 1st. 

- Our basketball courts at Myers and at the ballfields have been resurfaced. 

- Ludlowville Park hosted a Juneteenth Celebration. 

- We have repaired some drainage issues at Ludlowville Park. 

- Myers Park is now open; we are charging admission and boat launch fees. 

- Lansing Center Trail has two new bridges installed. 

- We are working on a large drainage project at Lansing Center Trail as well as planting several 

new trees. 

- The park restrooms continue to be a maintenance issue, we have repaired several leaks. 

- We have already started to monitor Salt Point and Myers Park for HAB’s. 

BUILDINGS:  

- The Community Center roof is in need of replacement, the roof is leaking. 

- There are several holes in the roof of the schoolhouse, it is leaking. 

- Red Cross Blood Drive in the Town Hall on July 26th. 


